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Twin Cities Campus ‘\ vﬂ Division of Epidemiology Suite 300
L School of Public Health 1300 South Second Street
N chool of Public Hea Minneapolis, MN 55454-1015

612-624-1818
Fax:612-624-0315

" October 30, 1992

Vice President Ettore Infante
202 Morrill Hall

Dear Vice President Infante:

I expect that we may disagree on some of the enclosed editorial rantings, but the
small sections on “The Economy” on page 1327 and on “A house in order” on page
1330 may be amusing or at least provocative. At any rate, I send this along with
regards for your good handling of serious issues on campus.

Cordia)1§7, %
Henry Blackburn, M.D.

'\jMayo Professor of Public Health
HB:nf

Encl: Ancel Keys Lecture Reprint
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